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December 27, 2018 

 

Subject: Natural Gas Pipeline Replacement Planned            Questions: 1-800-544-5768 

 

Dear Homeowner or Occupant: 

 

Dominion Energy Ohio plans to replace gas pipelines in your neighborhood.  Work is scheduled to begin within 

the month of January 2019.  Dominion will perform the pipeline work in the public right of way, which includes 

the tree lawn area. This may require removal of obstructions located in the right of way.  When Dominion 

arrives at your home, they may need to turn off your gas service for a period of time to perform their work.  

This will include replacement of the service line from the mainline to the home if the service line is steel 

or if the gas meter is inside the home.  A Dominion employee or an authorized contractor will notify you to 

coordinate the service line replacement to the home.  This project should be completed by June 2019.  

Dominion’s intent is to cause the least amount of inconvenience to you during the construction project.  They 

will be posting informational signage to assist you with any questions you may have.  General information 

about pipeline replacement efforts is available on their website at: www.dom.com, keyword: Pipeline 

Replacement, and by phone at: 1-800-544-5768.  

If you have specific questions or concerns, you are always free to ask one of their employees or contractors in 

the area.  You may also call their Pipeline Replacement Center at: 1-800-544-5768 Monday through Friday, 

from 7 a.m. to 7 p.m. or send an e-mail to OhioConstructionSupport@dominionenergy.com.  

For any other concerns you may also contact the City of Brooklyn Service Department at 216-635-4232 or 

send an e-mail to servicedispatch@brooklynohio.gov. 

Thank you in advance for your patience and understanding while Dominion Energy Ohio improves the gas 

pipelines in our City to provide the safest and most reliable gas service possible. 

    

Sincerely, 

Katherine A. Gallagher, Mayor 
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